

6600 Palomas Ave. NE ● Albuquerque, New Mexico 87109 ● <u>www.nmact.org</u> Phone: 888-820-6622 or 505-923-3110 Fax: 505-923-3114

Track and Field Rules Clinic- Unit 1
Chris Kedge- Assistant Director
505-923-3276
chris@nmact.org

Track and Field Coaches,

Welcome to the 2019 New Mexico Activities Association track and field season. First and foremost, I would like you to know that if you have any questions or need assistance with your track and field needs and responsibilities please feel free to contact us. As in the previous seasons, there are deadlines, meetings, and responsibilities on your part that need to be fulfilled. The upcoming units of the rules clinic will detail those responsibilities. In addition, many of your questions can be answered by visiting the track and field page on the NMAA website at <a href="https://www.nmact.org">www.nmact.org</a>.

We wish you a great season and we will see you at a track meet this Spring!

Jackie Martinez

Chris Kedge